Maureen Fredrickson

__ R
From: Rudy Esquivias
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 11:14 AM
To: Maureen Fredrickson; Tina Gerola; Thomas Parker; Dave Zellner
Cc: Jennifer Pena
Subject: RE: Special Event License - Salt River Wild Horse Management Group
Maureen:

The Planning Division has no objections to this one-time event at Superstition Harley Davidson. Many similar successful
fundraising events have been held at the property in the past. Please advise applicants to keep any event day signage
on private property, not in the right-of-way or located so as to obstruct pedestrian or vehicular traffic/access. All event
day signage should be removed immediately following the event. Thanks and please contact me with any questions.

Rudy frquivias

Planning Manager/Zoning Administrator
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119
480-474-2645

resquivias@ajcity.net

(Development Services Department office hours: Monday through Thursday from 7:00am to
6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.)

From: Maureen Fredrickson

Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2019 1:03 PM

To: Tina Gerola; Thomas Parker; Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner

Cc: Jennifer Pena

Subject: Special Event License - Salt River Wild Horse Management Group

Good Afternoon,

We have received a Special Event License application for Robin Jones Peak from the Salt River Wild Horse Management
Group for their “Ride for the Salt River Horses” event to be held at Superstition Harley Davidson, 2910 W. Apache Trail,
Apache Junction, AZ. Please submit your department recommendations to me no later than Thursday, October 10, 2019
by noon in order for your comments to be included in the packet for the city council meeting scheduled for Tuesday,
November 5, 2019.

Thank you and have a great day ©

HMewireen Freddvickion
Office Support Specialist
City Hall

300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction, AZ. 85119
mfredrickson@ajcity.net




